
TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS
First and foremost, we want to reach out during this
unprecedented time and hope that all of you are doing
well. As COVID-19 continues to spread, there is nothing
more important to us than the health and well-being of
our customers and our employees. 
 

We at 1st-Dragon/CME want you to know that you have
our continued commitment to providing you with the
products and services you depend on. For almost 22
years we have been providing the healthcare industry
with products and tools to increase productivity and
accuracy. We are able to continue this focus by moving
our employees to a safe environment. 100% of our staff
is working safely from their homes, so  you can
continue to expect the same high-quality service we
are known for in the industry.   
 
To those of you working the front line ~ THANK YOU! 
We are so grateful for your commitment, time, and
passion to the health care industry. 
 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to us, as we are
here to help and support you in any way we can.


